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  Note verbale dated 24 July 2017 from the Permanent Mission  

of Myanmar to the United Nations addressed to the President  

of the General Assembly 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the 

United Nations, in its capacity as Chair of the Asia-Pacific Group for July 2017, 

presents its compliments to the President of the General Assembly and has the 

honour to inform the latter that, regarding the agreement between Japan and Jordan,  

Mr. Rajab Sukayri of Jordan will step down from his position as an inspector of the 

Joint Inspection Unit on 31 December 2017 and the Government of Japan will 

replace him with Ms. Keiko Kamioka and seek the approval of the General 

Assembly. 

 In this connection, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of 

Myanmar to the United Nations has the honour to inform the President of the 

General Assembly that the Asia-Pacific Group has endorsed the candidature of 

Ms. Kamioka to replace Mr. Sukayri in the Unit for the remainder of the term of 

office, from 1 January 2018 to 31 December 2019. 

 


